

Head Teacher: Mrs Frances Harrison BSc (Hons) NPQH 180 Great Homer Street, Liverpool, L5 5AF

Tel: 0151 235 1600 Fax: 0151 207 0904 Email: ao@notredame.liverpool.sch.uk

Our ref: FH/JB/75

1st April 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

As we approach the end of the spring term, I would like to thank you for your continued support to our college in ensuring high standards of uniform and behaviour, particularly whilst students are travelling to and from the college.

If you are thinking of replacing your child's school shoes during the holiday period, may I remind you that all students must wear completely black, flat heeled shoes.

I confirm that students will return after Easter on **Monday 20**th **April** at the usual starting time of 8.45am.

Finally, I would like to wish you and your families a very happy and peaceful Easter holiday.

With all good wishes.

Thenson

Yours sincerely

Mrs F Harrison, Headteacher









